July 11, 1962

Dr. R. Lagaailj
Schout Bij Nacht
Doormaniaan 46
WUassengay
Hetherlends

Dear Dr. Lagasij:

, The enclossd photograph and negative iz @ copy of the fromt cover of
the journal “"Sciemce", vole. 136, nos 3522, June 29, 1962. Perhops you ere in-
terested in this bryozoan. It was published just o fev days ago.

There is going to be at Bordeaux, Fraunce, .a stratigrephie convention
"Premier Colloque Internmational de Stratigraphic du Paleogene” in August and
September, 1962. This colloquium is organized by the Comite Franecais de Strati-
graphie. All inquiries should go to Mr. le Professeur Vigneaux, Laboratoire de
Geologie, Faculte des Sciences, 351 Cours de la Liberation, Telemce (Gironde)
France. Are you my any chance going there? I intend to go on my ovm cxpense,
using my vacation time, because this meeting concerns my specislty and may be very
importent. It wvould be very gocd, if you were there too. As you knov I need
somsone t0 help me & little off and on, and my dsughter cannot go vith me this
time.

With vermest regerds,
8inceraly,

H. B. Stenzel
HBS:cd
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